
The end of SATs! 
This week was SATs week for the Year 6s.   

The children were amazing; they worked incredibly hard and showed great resilience,  
determination and skill. They should all feel very proud of themselves.  

 
To celebrate the end of the week, we had a trip to Daisybank Park on Friday morning. To 

great excitement, the children also got their new  hoodies. 
 

Well done Year 6! 
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Dates for your diary 
 May 

16th Cake Sale—Sunshine 

19th Gifford’s Circus—Diamond 

19th-22nd Year 6 Residential 

20th  Maths Day (excl. Y6) 

23rd  Last Day of Term 5 

 June 

2nd  First Day of Term 6 

5th West Midlands Safari—Amber 

6th Cake Sale—Emerald 

11th  Whole School Photographs 

11th Year 5&6 Non-Swimmers 

16th  Archway Activity morning—Y6 

17th Museum in the Park—Aventurine 

18th  Museum in the Park—Emerald 

20th  Cake Sale—Amber 

26th Quartz—Cotswold Wildlife Park 

 July 

4th  Cake Sale—Aventurine  

8th Whole School Sports Day 

17th  Book Buddy Celebration—R & Y6 

18th  Cake Sale—Rainbow 

18th  Last Day of Term  

CLASS The children that have earned the most amount 
of stars in the last week…well done to everyone! 

Amethyst Remy 

Amber Eva 

Ruby Juniper 

Diamond Maya 

Quartz Isabel 

Aventurine Emanuel 

Emerald Jaime 

Sunshine—donations please 
Sunshine and Rainbow are looking for toy donations such as, toy-babies 
and clothes, doll houses, outdoor games, cars.  
We would be grateful for any donations of toys—thank you. 

Stroud Carnival Procession 
Save the date! It’s the Stroud Carnival Procession on the 24th May—
see the flyer below for more details on what promises to be a fun and 
colourful event. Quartz and Amber class have been very lucky to 
have the wonderful Selva teaching us a samba dance ready for the 
festival and have made headdresses to wear in the procession. 

Temporary Change of Staff 
Morag in the office will be recuperating from surgery 
from the 20th May and aiming to return by mid-June. 
Support has been arranged to cover her absence. 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

